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Table Rock Football Field Issue Continues for HTRS Board
(KLZA)-- The Humboldt-Table Rock-Steinauer School District continues to

search for ways to resolve what to do with the former football field property in
Table Rock.

The Table Rock School received grant funds for the facility years ago, which
continues to tie the hands of the HTRS School District in selling or even giving
the property away.

Superintendent Sherri Edmundson says the HTRS Administration continues
their attempts to find help with the situation. Recently, HTRS representatives met
with state and federal officials about the issue. Officials say they cannot change
the law, and the property must be used as an outdoor, recreational facility. In
addition, if another entity is willing to accept the property, it cannot be operated
for profit, any monies generated by the property, must go back into the upkeep of
the facility.

U.S. Senator Deb Fischer’s representatives are aware of the situation and seem

willing to try and help alleviate the issue at the federal level, at some point in the
future
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